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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE OF MEETING:   May 14, 2013 

 

TITLE: Award of Contract for Lighting Fixtures – Keeling and La Cima Based Upon 

Responses to Request for Bid (RFB) 12-0081 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: 

Request for Bid (RFB) 12-0081 was e-mailed to eight vendors and published on the District’s website 

requesting pricing for light fixtures to be installed by a contractor to be chosen on a separate bid.  Eight 

vendors responded with priced bids for the required product (one vendor submitted two bids for two types of 

light fixtures). 

 

Vendor Manufacturer Description / Item Number 
Unit Price 

Delivered 

Extended Price 

Delivered 

Crescent Electric 

Supply Company 
Cooper 2GR-LD1-43A-UNV-L835-CD1-PALC $97.67 $117,204.00 

HD Supply Lithonia 2GTL4LP835 $97.85 $117,420.00 

Arizona Commercial 

Lighting 
Lithonia 2GTL4LP835 $98.90 $118,680.00 

Graybar Lithonia 2GTL4 LP835 $99.00 $118,800.00 

Brown Wholesale 

Electric 
Lithonia 2GTL4LP835 $110.00 $132,000.00 

Border States Electric 

Supply 
Lithonia 2GTL4PLP835 $116.00 $139,200.00 

ABCO Energy Lithonia 2GTL4LP835 $119.09 $142,911.00 

Advanced Custom 

Energy Solutions 
Cooper 2GR-LD1-48A-UNV-L835-CD1-U $149.19 $179,028.00 

Arizona Commercial 

Lighting 
Columbia LLT-24-35-ML-G-FS-A12F-ED-U $158.14 $189,768.00 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board award a contract to Crescent 

Electric Supply based on their response to RFB 12-0081. 
 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:                                                     

      
_________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                                 Date:  May 8, 2013    

                                                                  
______________________________    

                                                                                              Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 

 


